SECRETARIAT

Admission and Fee Regulatory Committee
Office: Tagore Hostel No. T-2, Ground Floor-Left Wing, Shyamla Hills,

Bhopal — 462002 Phone & Fax No. (0755) — 2660461
email:afremp@gmail.com, web site: www.afremp.org

No.OSD/AFRC/2019/ "] 62 Dated: /¢.05.2019
To:

The Chairman/Secretary/Principal
All Unaided Private Professional Institutions,
Located in Bhopal Division.

Subject: Participation on the initiatives on “Navotthan-Substance Abuse Free
Youth of Bhopal Division.

Ref'nce: Letter No.805/Navotthan/2019 dated 08.05.2019.

I am directed to enclose a copy of letter under reference received from
Commissioner, Bhopal Division on the subject cited above. You are requested to
participate actively in the conduct of Sensitization Workshops, appointing Nodal
Officers, formation of Youth Club, placement of Drop-Box and carrying out Parent-
Teachers Meetings as directed by the Commissioner, Bhopal Division.

Ny

Encl As above.

. (Dr.Alok Chaube)
\|" Secretary/Officer on Special Duty.
Endt. No.OSD/AFRC/2019/ Dated: .05.2019

Copy forwarded to:-

1. The Hon’ble Chairman, Admission and Fee Regulatory Committee, Bhopal for
information.
2. The Commissioner, Bhopal Division, Bhopal for information.

(Dr.Alok Chaube)
Secretary/Officer on Special Duty



Telephone: Comm.: 254(
Deputy Comm(R) : 254¢
Office Supdt. : 254(
Fax : 254(

Office Of The Commissioner, Bhopal Division,
D- Block, Old Secretariat, Bhopal

No.: 905 /Navotthan/2019 Bhopal, Date: 08.05.2019
To,

The Chairman/ Q.S.D,

Admission and Fee Regulatory Committee,

Shyamla Hills, Bhopal

Subject: Participation on the initiatives on “Navorthan- Substance Abuse Free
Youth of Bhopal Division™.

‘Navotthan® Project is an initiative to address the issue of Substance
Abuse. The vision of the project is*Arresting the Substance Abuse amongst school and
college going youth of Bhopal Division™. In this c::_mnection, various schools and
colleges of Bhopal are actively participating in @g conduct of Sensitization
Workshops, appointing Nodal Officers, formation of Youth Club, placement of
Drop-Box and carrying out Parent-Teachers Meetingﬂ.YOLl are also urged to
actively participate in the said activities.

It is, therefore, advised that the chairman, directors, deans, registrars,
principals, teachers and wardens of colleges and universities under your jurisdiction
must be asked to comply with the above mentioned tasks,

A team from UNDP and other experts would be available to assist you in
the roll out of the project initiatives.

For further query, please contact:
1. Ms Narayani Gupta — Research Analyst, UNDP, Mobile No. — 9479335181, E-
mail — narayani8989(@gmail.com
2 Ms Juhi Bharadwaj— Research Analyst, UNDP , Mobile No. — 7000526998,
E-mail — juhibharadwajpro@gmail.com
- Iy
(Kalpana Srivastava)

Commissioner,

Bhopal Division, Bhopal




